Redbridge Schools' Choral Festival, 13 March 2018

Royal Albert Hall 7.00pm

Programme
National Anthem – arr. Alan Pegrum
(to be added)
RESPONSES
From Clir Joyce Ryan
"Many congratulations to all involved in the concert this evening. So much hard work and preparation goes into working towards the final production. The standard, as always, was excellent. A really interesting and innovative programme. A good move to have collaboration with both Services [Music Service and Drama Centre]. Hopefully that collaboration will grow in the coming months.

It was a pleasure to be there and just wonderful for all our students fortunate to perform in such a world famous iconic venue. Please pass on my best wishes, thanks and congratulations to the staff involved. A memorable occasion."

From Rebecca Kantor - Beal High School

"I would just like to say a huge thank you for another opportunity for our school to take part in the Choral Festival yesterday. Our students loved every minute of the concert, the prestigious occasion and experience, and will remember it for years to come. It is always an event which never fails to amaze me. The Symphony Orchestra sounded absolutely stunning yesterday; so professional as always. The exceptionally high standard is something I miss hugely as an ex RMS colleague. I am very proud of the staff who were able to showcase their musical talents through their compositions and performing; many of whom I consider dear friends.

I loved the visual clips between each item and the concert was super slick. The timings were fantastic too as it meant it wasn't too long and the students were back at a fairly reasonable time. I thought the involvement of the Redbridge Drama Centre was also fantastic and poignant. At a time when Creative Arts is on a decline and in direct threat due to financial constraints, this was a great opportunity to showcase the importance of the Arts. "

Royal Albert Hall
From Tess - Assistant Headteacher, Cleveland Road Primary
11011 1ess - Assistant Headteacher, Cleveland Road Filliary
"This is just a little note to say a HUGE thank you to everyone in the Music Service for all the hard word, energy and planning that went into last night's spectacular performance. This is the third time I have taken part in the RAH concert, having taught in different boroughs previously, and I can honestly say that this one has been the best yet.
The level of dedication needed to put on a concert of this magnitude has been extraordinary and I am overwhelmed by the talent of the whole team – that there were so many original compositions with such wonderful orchestrations Chris, Jane, John and Elizabeth (goodness, that girl has an amazing future ahead of her) I lost track of how many times I got choked up trying to sing yesterday

I have been telling my choir how lucky they are to have had this incredible opportunity and I know how much they appreciate all you have done, too. So many times yesterday I heard them say things like, "I can't believe I'm here." This particular, from one young man who has had a lot of difficulties with behaviour and who, when he sings, literally transforms.
What you have achieved with this performance isn't just a great showit is life-changing. So thank you, thank you.
I hope this note makes sense – I'm pretty tired this morning!
Anyway, a massive thanks to you all from everyone here at Cleveland. I hope you all know how

Royal Albert Hall
much vou are appreciated
much you are appreciated.
Very best to everyone and kindest regards."

Redbridge Schools' Choral Festival, 21 March 2016
Royal Albert Hall 7.00pm
- ,

Programme

(to be added)

National Anthem-arr. Alan Pegrum

Redbridge Schools' Choral Festival, 18 March 2014 Royal Albert Hall 7.00pm
Programme
National Anthem – arr. Alan Pegrum
Procession of Nobles – Rimsky Korsakov
Yanomamo – Peter Rose and Anne Conlon
The Living Trees
The Monkey's Tale
The Jaguar
Yanomamo
Ain't No Mountain High Enough – N. Ashford and V.Simpson, arr. Roger Emerson, orch. Malcolm Ball

Recorders: "Maja Pade" - original composition © Niru Desai, arr. M. Goble and M. Hyman
Jupiter, The Bringer of Jollity from The Planets – Holst
Selection from Carmina Burana – Orff
O Fortuna
Fortune Plango Vulnera
Ecce Gratum
Chramer, Gip Die Varwe Mir
Blanziflor et Helena
O Fortuna
INTERVAL
African Drumming & Dance presentation

What If? – Chris Wilcox (first performance) Be the Change My Dream
1 st World War Commemoration:
The Soldier - Brooke (to be read by Vivyan Ellacott)
The Banks of Green Willow – Butterworth
Radetsky March – J Strauss
In the Mood - Miller
Can you hear me? – Bob Chilcot
Mayor's Address
The Beatles in Revue – Lennon and McCartney, arr. Ed Lojeski, orch. Malcolm Ball
Jerusalem – Parry

RESPONSE

Cllr Joyce Ryan, Cabinet Member for Leisure and Community Services.

As the Cabinet Member for Leisure and Community Services, I would like to congratulate all the participants and organisers of the Redbridge Schools Choral Festival 2014 at the Royal Albert Hall "Hopes and Dreams".

It was a magnificent concert. The selection and variety of the pieces presented was so well thought out. The performances of the singers and musicians was of an incredibly high standard. The use of the overhead screens to show some of the excellent art work from children at a selection of schools to fit in with the songs was imaginative. The way that the screens were also used to interpret and emphasise the messages that the songs and music were conveying was so moving and so original. Eric you and your staff must be so proud of what was achieved by so many people at the festival. My thanks and appreciation to everyone involved, be it young people, choirs, musicians, staff, technicians, parents the friends and everyone that played their part in the production of such a memorable evening in an incredible venue. I must not forget Vivyan Ellacott for his professional and articulate compering. What a fantastic display of talent from Redbridge Music School was on display for all to enjoy and be proud of, be it a participant or the audience. Thank you to you all for a night I shall remember for a long time. My very best wishes and congratulations to you all for bringing such enjoyment to so many people.